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September 1, 2022 

 

Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage Council 

100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

St. Paul, Mn 55155 

 

Dear Chair Hartwell,  

 

The Albert Lea Lakes Foundation is writing in support of Phase 12 of the Shell Rock River Watershed 

District’s proposal to the Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage Council. 

 

The Shell Rock River Watershed District has a strong history of success and cooperation with many 

partners, including the Foundation in enhancing, restoring, and protecting essential lake, wetland, and 

streambank habitat.  

 

We appreciate the efforts the Shell Rock River Watershed has put into developing and implementing 

projects to transform our lakes and wildlife habitat. This proposal includes projects for wetland 

restorations, habitat improvements, enhancements to upland game and waterfowl nesting, land 

acquisitions for habitat protection, and streambank restorations. Projects in this phase will build upon 

previous work completed, and will increase wildlife areas, reduce invasive species, and protect fish and 

wildlife within the Shell Rock River Watershed.  

 

The Albert Lea Lakes Foundation wishes the District continued success in conservation efforts and this 

proposal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Cunningham 
 

 

Laura Cunningham 

President, Albert Lea Lakes Foundation 
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